
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
	
Friday,	19	May	2017		
12:32:58	PM	
	
My	submission	is	for	upart	to	recommend	raising	the	feed	in	tariff	from	7cents	a	
kilowatt		to	a	minimum	of	11c	a	kilowatt.This	would	represent	a	fair	price	for	
solar.	
	
Brian	Fuller		

	
Postcode:	2444	
	
	




